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Rotary Harbourfront Outdoor Rink Now 
Requires Skaters to Wear a Mask

Effective immediately, non-medical masks 
are now mandatory while utilizing the Rotary 
Harbourfront Outdoor Skating Rink in keeping 
with the Provincial ‘Stay-At-Home Order’ and to 
further stop the risk of spreading COVID-19.

Rink bookings can be made online by visiting 
cobourg.ca/outdoor-rink. The booking 
portal for the following week will open up the 
Monday prior by 9 a.m. 

Visit cobourg.ca/outdoor-rink to learn more.

Applications Available for the New Equity, 
Diversity and Inclusion Advisory Committee

We are now accepting applications for the 
new Equity, Diversity and Inclusion Advisory 
Committee with 7-9 positions available.

Interested applicants must be Cobourg 
residents, rights holders living in the 
boundaries of the Williams Treaties, and/
or individuals who work for organizations 
that provide services to Cobourg residents. 
Interested applicants can apply online.

Visit cobourg.ca/committees to learn more.

Public Engagement Report
Now Available Online

WHEELS Transit Hours Reduced Effective 
January 26 Due to ‘Stay-at-Home Order’

On January 13, 2021 Council passed a motion to 
reduce the regular operating hours for WHEELS 
Transit as of Tuesday, January 26, 2021.

WHEELS Transit operating hours will be:
•	 Monday to Friday – 6:15 a.m. to 5:45 p.m.
•	 Saturday – 8:15 a.m. to 6:45 p.m.
•	 Sunday – 8:45 a.m. to 3:45 p.m.

The reduced hours will remain in effect until the 
Provincial ‘Stay-at-Home Order’ has been lifted.

Visit cobourg.ca/transit to learn more.

JAN

21

cobourg.ca/escribe

engagecobourg.ca

Special Council Budget Session
The 2021 Draft Budget will be reviewed in 
its entirety by Council from 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.

The Town of Cobourg and the Cobourg Police 
Service are working together to educate the 
community on the ‘Stay-At-Home Order’ by 
taking a complaints-driven approach and 
launching an awareness campaign focusing on 
Education, Compliance and lastly Enforcement.

Call our new Enforcement Hotline  
with any questions or concerns:   
905-372-4301 x 3

Visit cobourg.ca/enforcement to learn more.

Frequently Asked Questions - Enforcement

What is Deemed Essential to Leave Home?
You should only go out for necessities, such as 
getting food, beverages or medication, going to 
medical appointments, supporting vulnerable 
community members, child care, attending 
school, going to a bank, accessing government 
services, getting exercise or walking pets and 
going to work (if you can’t work remotely).

Will the Police be Knocking on Doors to 
Ensure People are Staying Home?
The police have no power of entry into a private 
dwelling, unless authorized by law to do so. 
Police will not be checking whether individuals 
are in violation of the Stay-at-Home Order, unless 
it is warranted. Residents are asked to voluntarily 
comply with the government measures.

Read more FAQs at cobourg.ca/enforcement

Nomination Applications Now Open for  
the 19th Annual Civic Awards

The Town of Cobourg’s Civic Awards Advisory 
Committee is now seeking nominations to 
recognize local residents who have helped 
benefit the community through outstanding 
volunteerism and community involvement.

Deadline: Friday, March 12, 2021. 

Due to COVID-19, this year’s Civic Awards will 
honour recipients through a virtual gala on 
Friday, April 23, 2021.

Visit cobourg.ca/civic-awards for more 
information on the awards and eligibility.


